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Good afternoon, 

Spelling Focus: Please continue to go on Spellodrome and practise  

all the words we have been learning so far this year!  

4W: Unit 6 - ‘ay’ spelt eigh, ei and ey  

4S: Unit 7 -Words ending in -ous 

4M: Unit 7 -Words ending in -ous 

KES Maths Challenge 

A fantastic well done to four children from Year 4 who took part in King Edward’s 

Maths Challenge. We had a fabulous day. The children took part in a cross number 

(like a crossword only with numbers!), they then had to do a relay maths race and 

finally they were spoken to by a ‘real life mathematician’. They were shown some 

interesting things to do with spheres, bands and doughnuts! Well done to Arran, 

Jack, Tamzin and Ava!  

 

Homework: 

Mathletics: A minimum of 500 points needs to be achieved each week on 

Mathletics. All activities are linked to prior learning so they should be able 

to complete. 

Spellodrome: The correct unit for the children’s class will be added to 

Spellodrome on a weekly basis. 

Weekly spellings: Every week, the children are given a new spelling list. 

These spellings are linked to what we are learning about at school. 

Reading: A minimum of 1 hour reading a week. This can be split however 

you like but please record in their diaries and sign.  

  

Please encourage your child to do their homework as it consolidates what 

they have been taught at school.  

 

 

Have a lovely weekend, 

Miss Wells, Miss Shaw and Mrs Sealey 
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